## Proclamation 21-02 Calling for Continuity of Leadership and Expectation of Shared Governance

**WHEREAS**, The respective chairs of the Carolina Black Caucus, the Employee Forum, and the Faculty Council have issued a memo regarding the Continuity of Leadership at the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill;

**THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED,** We, the Employee Forum of the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill do, on this, the 15th day of July 2021, hereby unanimously declare our support for and affirmation of the memo statement regarding the Continuity of Leadership of Chancellor Guskiewicz.

Signed on behalf of the Employee Forum of the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill,

Katie Musgrove Chair Keith Hines Vice Chair Tiffany Carver Secretary

Tracy Wetherby-Williams
Treasurer

Kevin Robinson Parliamentarian

